
The High School for the Performing and Visual Arts  

Registration closes NOVEMBER 7 
Don’t delay, space is limited—the workshop sells out every year!  

 

Registration Options  
Option 1 - Digital. Register online at http://hspvacreativewritingworkshop.eventbrite.com 

Option 2 - Analog. Make check for $65 payable to “HSPVA Friends” with CW Workshop in the memo line. Mail  

registration form to HSPVA Friends, 4119 Montrose, Suite 210, Houston TX 77006. Sorry, no refunds. 

Be early. Be awesome.  

Student Name: __________________________________________________ Grade: ________ School: _______________________________ 

Parent Name: ___________________________________________________  Parent Cell #: ________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________ City: _______________________ Zip: _____________________ 

Parent Email: ________________________________________________________ (for registration confirmation) 

Adult T-Shirt Size:   S      M        L       XL       (Be sure to register before November 7  to guarantee your shirt size.) 

Friend Request: ___________________________________________________ 

How did you hear about the workshop? _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency contact: _____________________________________________________ Phone number: _______________________________  

I understand that my child’s participation in this workshop is voluntary and in no way constitutes an application for the Creative Writing Department program 
nor guarantees admission into HSPVA as a high school student.  

Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________________________________ Date: ___________ 

Don’t miss it! 

1:15 p.m.  

Voluntary open mic 

reading to celebrate 

the writings of the day. 

This fun workshop will include: 

 Three different interactive sessions covering topics 
writers need to know: developing  
ideas, character, dialogue, narrative  
structure, vivid imagery, and spoken word.  

 Lunch 

 T-shirt, HSPVA writer’s pen and best-idea notebook 

Questions? Email Ron: hspvawritingworkshop@gmail.com 

PVA uses event photos for general publicity, including publications, public relations, and promotions. Any parent who does 

NOT want their child's image included in publicity materials must opt out by selecting the option below.  

 I do NOT consent to the use of my child's image in HSPVA publicity materials. 

Calling all middle school writers!  

will host its annual  

Middle School Creative Writing Workshop 

for 6th/7th/8th graders 
Saturday, Nov. 19, 2016 • 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

4001 Stanford, Houston 77006 

Gift for participants registered by Oct. 15, 2016!  


